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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Alison Hall  

Address 
7892 Bethany Lane 
La Plata, MD 20646 

Phone 
3017522382  

Email 
31alihall@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
Charles County continues to have lower positivity rates and a high vaccination rate. The people who aren't vaccinated or are fearful 
of covid can continue to wear masks and limit activitiesas they see fit. As my parents do who are high risk. Charles County citizens 
who are vaccinated and do not feel the need to wear masks should not be forced too. I tested positive for covid in August 2020. I 
have been more sick from the flu and nobody else in my family caught it. Both my son and I have allergies and constantly wearing 
the mask is a burden. As I did during your last mask mandate, I will do my shopping, dining out, and entertainment (movies) outside 
of Charles County if you impose another mask mandate. I will give St. Mary's County or King George County establishments my 
business, if I can go there without being forced to wear a mask. Please consider the science, numbers, and bigger picture when 
making this decision. The people who want to can always wear a mask. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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